From: City Council

To:
Subject: RE: Ceasefire Resolution
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:42:00 AM

Thank you for reaching out to the City of Sebastopol and providing your input and comments on
matters that fall within the jurisdiction of the City of Sebastopol. This will confirm receipt of your
email, and that it will be forwarded to the City Council and appropriate City Staff and posted to the

city web site.
Please note that email correspondence with the City of Sebastopol, along with any attachments, may be subject to the California Public
Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.

From: Daniele Lemaitre <

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 9:05 PM
To: Mary Gourley <mgourley@cityofsebastopol.gov>
Subject: Ceasefire Resolution

Hello,

The situation in Gaza is dire and the need for the United States to speak up against the
genocide is important to put an end to the brutality being waged against the Palestinian
civilians. While our elected officials in Washington are turning a deaf ear to the cries for justice,
many cities across the nation are listening and passing ceasefire resolutions. In our own
county, cities, commissions and school boards have adopted resolutions. Taking a stand
against the atrocities committed by the Israeli government and funded with our tax dollars is
the least we can do as communities. | urge you to do the right thing, the humanitarian thing, and
pass a ceasefire resolution.

Thank you.

Danielle Lemaitre





